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Friday 19 April 2024  
 

Hawthorn Class Staffing Update 
 

Dear Parents/Carers, 
  
 
As you know, Miss Griffin has been off work for an operation and subsequent recovery. We have been 
very lucky that Ms Lomax has been covering in Hawthorn Class and we are extremely grateful for all she 
has done to ensure consistency and quality has been maintained for the children of Hawthorn Class.  
 
Sadly, after Tuesday next week, Ms Lomax will be finishing her time with us and so on Wednesday, 
Thursday and Friday next week, Ms Vanessa Richards will be covering Hawthorn Class.  
 
We hope to have more information regarding Miss Griffin’s return at the end of next week and will keep 
you updated with this information as we are able.    
 
I am sure you will all join me in thanking Ms Lomax for the great job she has done working with 
Hawthorn Class in maintaining great quality provision for the children during this time.  
 
If you have any questions or queries around this, please do arrange a time to speak with Mrs Burgess, 
our Key Stage 1 Lead, or myself.  
  
Thank you for your ongoing support.  
 
 
Yours sincerely,  

 
 
 

 
Anna Wells 
Headteacher  
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